


3, It will not create any extra jobs for the area as their current workforce will just be relocated 
about 1 mile from their current location. 
 
4, They no longer have to move from their current site as it has ceased to be regarded as 
within the airport. Other sites would be available both in East Herts. and at junction 7a at 
Harlow. 
 
5, Light pollution in what is a residential area would be unacceptable. The height of the lights 
especially at the top of the site would be like having a football stadium all night long. 
 
6, Noise pollution on a 24/7 basis is also unacceptable. The airport has night time restrictions 
and if this goes through it should also be forced to shut down operations in a similar way. 
 
7, Diesel and oil pollutants are likely to be washed into the stream. 
 
8, There are very few safe pedestrian facilities in the area , accidents are more likely to occur 
if they start using Church Rd. 
 
In conclusion, everyone locally knows this is a terrible idea in a terrible position brought about 
by uncaring big business .  

 
Kind regards  

 




